October 7, 2022

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: catherine.little@bracewell.com and gregory.ochs@dot.gov

Ms. Catherine D. Little, Esq. Counsel for Colonial Pipeline Company Bracewell LLP 600 Peachtree Street, NE, Suite 3000 Atlanta, GA 30308

Mr. Gregory Ochs Director, Central Region Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 901 Locust Street, Suite 480 Kansas City, MO 64106-2641

Re: Notice of Hearing, Colonial Pipeline Company CPF No. 3-2022-026-NOPV

Dear Ms. Little and Mr. Ochs:

As you know, at the request of Colonial Pipeline Company, a hearing was scheduled for October 11, 2022 in the above-referenced case. For logistical reasons, it has become necessary to postpone this hearing for 30 days. I will follow-up shortly with additional correspondence concerning the new date. Thanks very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Larry White Presiding Official

cc: Mr. Joseph A. Blount, President and Chief Executive Officer, Colonial Pipeline Company, jblount@colpipe.com

Mr. Quintin Frazier, Director, Pipeline Compliance, Colonial Pipeline Company, qfrazier@colpipe.com

Mr. Joseph Hainline, Counsel, Central Region, Office of Pipeline Safety, joseph.hainline@dot.gov